
September 30, 1932.

Dean Nesbit, Esq.
President Students’ Council,
McGill University.

Dear Mr. Nesbit,

Founder’s Day Convocation will take place 

at twelve o’clock noon on October 6th. This hour has been 

selected in order to make a large attendance of students 

possible. I am most anxious that undergraduates, and parti 

cularly the freshmen, attend this Convocation, to give full 

recognition to the importance of the occasion. I am glad 

to hear that you will co-operate with us to ensure that 

proper respect be paid to the memory of our Founder^ on 

the one day in the year when we gather to do him honour.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


